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FMEC Welcomes Medical Student, Resident to Board of Trustees 

 
DAYTON, OHIO – The Family Medicine Education Consortium (FMEC) is committed to incorporating the ideas 
and opinions of physicians in training and future healthcare leaders, and as such added two new positions, a 
resident member and a student member, to the FMEC Board of Trustees in 2023.  
 
Nearly 20 residents and students applied, and the quality of the candidates was incredible. The FMEC Executive 
Committee felt the strong interest in the FMEC, that family medicine is healthy and that future family physicians 
are motivated to strengthen the profession. The FMEC thanks all those who expressed interest. 
 
The FMEC Board of Trustees welcomed two new FMEC Board of Trustees members: Taylor Rider, DO, MS, 
Resident Member, UPMC Williamsport Family Medicine Residency, Williamsport, PA; and Hannah Clarke, MPH, 
Medical Student Member, Case Western Reserve University, Cleveland, OH. They will serve terms through 
October 2024, with the option to serve again. 
 

 
Taylor Rider, DO, MS, Resident Member,  

UPMC Williamsport Family Medicine Residency, 
Williamsport, PA 

 
Hannah Clarke, MPH, Medical Student Member,  

Case Western Reserve University,  
Cleveland, OH 

 
Read more about Taylor and Hannah, and the rest of the Board, on the FMEC Board of Trustees page.  
 
About the Family Medicine Education Consortium 
The FMEC is a catalyst, convener, and incubator that connects family physicians and other stakeholders to 
improve the health communities by strengthening family medicine, primary care and medical education. The 
FMEC serves 14 states and the District of Columbia in the northeast region of the U.S., working with 60 medical 
school departments of family medicine, over 200 family medicine residency programs, and thousands of family 
physicians and other health care providers in community settings. Through an Annual Meeting for nearly 1,000 
health professionals, annual awards, learning communities, and quality improvement projects, the FMEC 
inspires medical students to seek careers in family medicine, strengthens academic family medicine through 
faculty development and leadership experiences, and stimulates innovative approaches to primary care service 
delivery.
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